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Dear Parents/Carers and wider Powerstock School Community, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write to you as the new Headteacher of Powerstock 
CE VA Primary School. I am honoured to be taking the helm of a school with such 
a rich history, vibrant pupils and talented staff. 
 
My aim is to continue to build on the hard work of Mrs. Greenham and Mrs. Crew 
and enable this wonderful, unique, rural school to grow as a flourishing beacon in 
the community so that all pupils thrive spiritually, emotionally and academically. I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank my predecessors for their dedication to 
the school and for laying the strong foundations upon which I can continue to 
build. 
 
From my experience working in schools for more than a decade, I know that a 
successful, happy school depends on us all working together. I am excited to build 
the relationships between you and the school as your contribution is extremely 
important to your children’s achievements. Clear communication is vital; my door 
will always be open to discuss any queries or concerns and I will always do my 
very best to support the pupils, staff and whole school community. You are more 
than welcome to contact me by email or phone (details can be found in the 
header). 
 
There will be a number of events for parents and carers to attend over the next 
term; please look out for information in the newsletters. I am looking forward to 
meeting you and getting to know all of the pupils. I will endeavour to be present on 
the gate at the start and end of school each day so please do come and say hello! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nick Harris 
Headteacher 
Powerstock CE VA Primary School 

 


